
Dear Commissioner Barroso, 
 
  
 
We are sorry to hear that we will miss you at dinner this year.  Are you available to meet 
separately with Lloyd over the IMF weekend?  If so, we would like to suggest the any of 
the following times: 
 
Friday, October 11: 
 
·         1:00 PM – 1:30 PM 
 
·         3:00 PM – 3:30 PM 
 
  
 
Saturday, October 12: 9 
 
·         9:00 AM – 9:30 AM 
 
  
 
If possible, we would like to host you at the Ritz Carlton Hotel (1150 22nd Street). We 
look forward to hearing back from you regarding your availability.  
 
  
 
Many thanks, 
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